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Overview 
 
On July 19, 2018, between 9:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m., Dr. Kurt Ewen, Vice Chancellor for 
Planning and Institutional Effectiveness, hosted a forum for faculty and staff located at HCC’s 
North East College. Participants were given a short presentation and then afforded the 
opportunity to provide feedback. A number of HCC faculty and staff attended the forum. 
 
As part of the Strategic Planning process, attendees were asked about various aspects of their 
HCC experience and provided a platform to share specific concerns and needs for their 
programs. Faculty and staff were also encouraged to sign the Challenge Coin to affirm their 
commitment to HCC and Embracing Houston’s Future.  
 
Twenty participants engaged in a dialogue and visioning session, which included a written 
exercise.  


